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90-day supplies of medications – COVID-19 
 
In order to mitigate the spread of COVID-19, Medical Assistance beneficiaries covered by Fee-For-Service 
(ACCESS) can now get up to 90-day supplies at the pharmacy.  
Providers should use their discretion when dispensing 90-day supplies of medications that are in short 
supply. 
 
This guidance will remain in effect while a valid disaster declaration authorized by the Governor related to 
the COVID-19 virus remains in effect. 
 
Additional information is also available on the CDC website and through CMS. 
 
Information on MA Program coverage related to COVID-19, to include an FAQ document, can be found on 
the Department of Human Services website here.  
 
The Pennsylvania Department of Health has a dedicated page for COVID-19 that provides regular updates. 
Click here for the most up to date information regarding COVID-19.   
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for your service to our MA recipients.  
We value your participation. 

Check the Department’s website often at: www.dhs.pa.gov.   
 

http://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html
https://www.cms.gov/About-CMS/Agency-Information/Emergency/EPRO/Current-Emergencies/Current-Emergencies-page
https://www.dhs.pa.gov/providers/Providers/Documents/Coronavirus%202020/MA%20Coverage%20for%20COVID-19%20FAQs%203.11.20.pdf
https://www.health.pa.gov/topics/disease/Pages/Coronavirus.aspx
http://www.dhs.pa.gov/

